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Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 13th July 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Kingswood 23rd - 26th September 2016 

 

As you know our trip is fast approaching and we thought that sending out a packing list before summer 

would be beneficial to you.  Attached is a recommended packing list but please contact Mrs Locke if you 

have any queries. 

 

As always we have to be ready for all types of weather in September so please pack a couple of warm 

sweatshirts or hoodies.  We are outside all day so the chidren will also need a water bottle (named) and a 

rucksack type bag to carry their jacket and bottle in. 

 

Please take particular note of the long sleeves and trousers request as many activities cannot take place 

without these and a good waterproof coat is also essential as we are outdoors most of the time.  We 

usually get very muddy so please don’t worry about buying lots of new clothes. 

 

Your children will be responsible for their own suitcase and clothing so please label as much as you can.  A 

clothing list sellotaped to the inside lid of the case is a great idea.  It helps immensely when we are packing 

on Monday morning! 

 

Another letter with extra information and times will be sent out early in September. 

 

Have a lovely summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Reynolds      Mrs Locke     Mrs Frost      Mr Burnham    Miss Fletcher Mrs Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
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